
Glad Tidings—A Christmas performance! 

On Wednesday evening 6th December our 
Christmas events got off to a fine start 
when our P4-P7 pupils performed 'Glad Tid-
ings' in Armoy PC. This was a wonderful per-
formance and showcased the amazing range 
of talent that we have within Armoy PS. The 
church was full with family and friends who 
came out to watch and we are always 
thankful for the support our community 
gives us. It was a thoroughly enjoyable even-
ing! 
We would like to thank those who helped 
out serving hot drinks and sweet treats in 
the church hall prior to the event and to the 
school staff who came along to get the pu-
pils ready and calm last minute nerves! A 
word of thanks as well to the minister, 
session & committee of Armoy PC who 
kindly granted us permission to use the 
church premises. 

We raised £248 which we will split between 
the church, War child and school. Thank you 
for your generous giving. 
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Wriggly Nativity! 

Our Nativity performance will 
be held in school on Wednesday 
13th December at 9.30am with 
doors opening at 9.20am for the       
audience to get seated. Tickets 
are on sale on ParentPay and 
are priced at £4 each. Pre school 

age children and babies can come in for free 
if they can sit on an adults knee or in a 
pram!  

Festive refreshments will be served after the 
performance and children may be taken 
home afterwards. 

 ALL CHILDREN INVOLVED IN THE WRIGGLY 
NATIVITY SHOULD BE PICKED UP BY 12 
NOON. 

 

Our own pupils in P4/5 & P6/7 will be attend-
ing the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 12th and 
the children from Armoy Cross Community 
playgroup are also invited to come along 
that morning—we are really looking forward 
to  having them there!  

 

PTA Christmas competitions 

This beautiful reindeer was 
called Noel. Both Zarah Christie 
and Holly Mc Mullan guessed 
the name correctly. The names 
were drawn at random and the 
winner was Zarah! 

Star of the Week 

Well done to our stars this week Nora, Ma-
son, Sophie Mc C and Grace. 

 

Mathletics, Maths Seeds, Reading Eggs and AR 

An annual subscription is paid for your child 
to use these online learning programmes  for 
free. It is great to see children regularly us-
ing them to boost their skills. At this time of 
the year when written homework has been 
reduced please make the most of your free 
subscriptions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Delivery!! 

It is getting near that time of year when 
pupils are keen to give out their Christmas 
cards. Our festive post office will open on 
Monday 11th December.  

If your child wants to give out cards please 
write the name and the class on the out-
side and they can post them into the box. 
All deliveries will be made on Friday 15th 
December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P6/7 Ballymoney High School Taster Day 

Our P6/7 pupils headed off to BHS on 
Thursday morning to participate in a tast-
er day. They had a great morning with the 
pupils and staff there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perseverance Value 

Well done to the winners of the Persever-
ance value awards: R J, Logan, Carla and 
Amelia. We are very proud of you! 

Dates for the diary: 

Monday 18th December– Village Carol 
singing at Mace—Christmas jumpers 

Tuesday 19th December—trip to the Braid 
Arts Panto 

Wednesday 20th December– School Christ-
mas PJ day 

Thursday 20th December– 11am finish for 
Christmas 

Friday 5th January– School reopens– Term 2 
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